
 

 

Friday 1st December 2023 

         UNCRC Article 28 - Children’s right to learn and go to school.  

UNCRC Article 29 – Children have the right to become the best that they can be.  

UNCRC Article 19 - Every child has the right to protection  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 14 and 30 - I will help my child to develop respect and understanding of their own and others' beliefs, religions and languages.  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 28 and 29 - I will ensure my child comes to school on time every day and support them with their home learning so that they can access their 

education to the full. 

Global Goal 4 – Quality Education - Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all. 

 

Year 6 WW1 Workshop Tuesday 12th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

This term, Year 6 have been learning about World War One in their History lessons. The children 

have demonstrated great enthusiasm and excitement for this historical topic; therefore, we have 

arranged an immersive WW1 workshop to develop, improve and consolidate their knowledge. The 

workshop will take place on Tuesday 12th December 2023.  

During the workshop the children will participate in a range of activities including:  

• Explore a significant turning point in British History. 

• Examine the timeline of the war, and the lives of the people at home and those in the 

trenches.  

• Investigate the stories of significant people in World War One. 

• Express ideas and feelings through voice, movement, role play and drama. 

We are asking for a contribution of £5.00 from each child to cover the cost of providing this valuable 

workshop. If you are facing financial difficulties, please speak to the school office for further 

guidance.  

Please make the payment on Arbor by Monday 11th December 2023. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Karimboy  

Year 6 leader 
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